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Top DEP Clips 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa.'s environmental justice policy gets revamped — and scrutinized 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/05/25/pennsylvania-dep-environmental-
justice-policy-permit-shale-fracking-industry-low-income-communities-hazards-pollution-health-
climate-development/stories/202205250137  
 
KDKA: Environmental advocates and city leaders looking to boost recycling rates 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/environmental-advocates-and-city-leaders-looking-to-
boost-recycling-rates/ 
 
WESA: Environmental groups and Pittsburgh officials call on Pennsylvania to modernize its recycling 
system 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2022-05-26/environmental-groups-and-pittsburgh-officials-
call-on-pennsylvania-to-modernize-its-recycling-system 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Elected officials, environmental groups call for updates to Pennsylvania's recycling 
laws 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/elected-officials-environmental-groups-call-for-updates-to-
pennsylvanias-recycling-laws/Content?oid=21731782 
 
Tribune-Review: New study urges Pennsylvania to improve recycling efforts 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/new-study-urges-pennsylvania-to-improve-recycling-efforts/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Pennsylvania’s Top Environmental Regulator To Step Down 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvanias-top-environmental-regulator-to-step-down-patrick-
mcdonnell/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Growing Greener grants devoted to improved local water quality in Pennsylvania 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/growing-greener-grants-devoted-to-improved-local-water-
quality-in-pennsylvania/article_59c0791c-db72-11ec-a571-97857b47fbe3.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: BLAST IU gets awarded $20k grant to support environmental education 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/education/2022/05/blast-iu-gets-awarded-20k-grant-to-support-
environmental-education/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Wolf’s environmental protection secretary to depart agency 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/05/wolfs-environmental-protection-secretary-to-
depart-agency/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: DEP Secretary to leave after long career with Commonwealth 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/dep-secretary-to-leave-after-long-career-with-
commonwealth/article_cd7c3bb3-c72b-5989-a2d6-29f03cb59a7a.html 
 
Mentions 
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Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh, state organizations make recommendations for increasing and improving 
recycling statewide 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/social-services/2022/05/25/pennsylvania-recycling-pittsburgh-
prc-pennenvironment-recommendations-pa-act-101/stories/202205250114 
 
KDKA: Pa. Department of Environmental Protection to hold virtual meeting on coal mine expansion  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pa-department-of-environmental-protection-to-hold-
virtual-meeting-on-coal-mine-expansion/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Floating classrooms announced for Hiawatha 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/05/floating-classrooms-announced-for-hiawatha/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Include residents in any flood map discussions (Editorial) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/editorials/2022/05/include-residents-in-any-flood-map-
discussions/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Planning Commission addresses CAMCO wetland encroachment concerns 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/planning-commission-addresses-camco-wetland-
encroachment-concerns/article_9988bd53-1bf6-5eae-9ed0-2d370f9ad3ea.html  
 
Air 
 
Scranton Times: Residents raise concerns during Lackawanna Energy Center public hearing 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/residents-raise-concerns-during-lackawanna-energy-center-
hearing/article_b5be8d76-5545-5af0-9ebb-647f3d4f58e8.html 
 
Standard Speaker:  Residents complain about smell from nearby companies 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/schuylkill-county-residents-complain-about-smell-from-nearby-
companies/article_c23c6eda-0256-5384-8142-67048b2aec97.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh's green building initiative shifts focus to help meet global carbon goals by 2040 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-05-25/pittsburghs-green-building-initiative-shifts-
focus-to-help-meet-global-carbon-goals-by-2040 
 
Financial Times: Shell suffers drop in investor support for climate strategy 
https://app.ft.com/content/66a92664-c163-4b75-9844-be0c13093330 
 
Lock Haven Express: Climate pollution will result if Renovo power plant is built (LTE) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2022/05/climate-pollution/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Post-Gazette: Patriot Park's honoring all 7,000 U.S. service members who died in the Global War on 
Terror  
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2022/05/26/patriot-park-plan-honor-7000-service-
members-died-global-war-terror-somerset-county-flight-93-national-memorial/stories/202205170088  
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Post-Gazette: DCNR: Tell our parks’ true history 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/05/26/dcnr-tell-our-parks-true-
history/stories/202205260016 
 
Reading Eagle: ‘Pedal and Paddle’ your way along and in the Schuylkill River 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/05/25/pedal-and-paddle-your-way-along-and-in-the-schuylkill-
river/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Boardwalk at Governor Dick to be extended with ARPA funds from county 
https://www.lebtown.com/2022/05/26/boardwalk-at-governor-dick-to-be-extended-with-arpa-funds-
from-county/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Future of deer management clouded by coming steep decline in hunter 
numbers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/05/future-of-deer-management-clouded-by-
coming-steep-decline-in-hunter-numbers/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Game Commission issues springtime alert: Leave young wildlife alone 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/game-commission-issues-springtime-alert-leave-young-wildlife-
alone/article_fa3e6044-db99-11ec-b4d8-c3bbaa844aec.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Protesters in Bloomsburg voice outrage over planned goose and gosling removal 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/protestors-in-bloomsburg-voice-outrage-over-planned-
goose-and-gosling-removal/article_a223c8b8-db85-11ec-88a3-97b96a623ca4.html  
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Use funds to help coal, oil industries 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers_forum/letter-to-the-editor-use-funds-to-help-coal-
oil-industries/article_912f0fba-d863-11ec-94eb-77b58215264b.html  
 
Financial Times: Vanguard refuses to end new fossil fuel investments  
https://app.ft.com/content/435a9384-8711-4b99-95a8-d55e962343c6 
 
CBS21: UGI urges residents to 'use energy wisely' this summer with rising electricity costs 
https://local21news.com/news/local/ugi-urges-residents-to-use-energy-wisely-this-summer-with-rising-
electricity-costs 
 
CNN: The U.S. solar panel industry is on the verge of collapsing; here’s how to prevent it 
https://www.cnn.com/2022/05/24/perspectives/solar-panels-tariffs-clean-energy/index.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Hydropower’s future clouded by droughts, floods, climate change 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2022/05/hydropowers-future-clouded-by-droughts-
floods-climate-change/  
 
Renovo Record: Pa. schools have doubled their solar power use since 2020 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/82239  
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High Path Avian Influenza 
 
WGAL: Avian flu found in eighth Berks County flock 
https://www.wgal.com/article/eighth-berks-county-flock-tests-positive-for-avian-flu/40094106 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Environmental Health News: EHN reporter wins Golden Quill award for "Fractured" reporting 
https://www.ehn.org/environmental-journalism-awards-2657388182.html  
 
AP: Infrastructure plan: $33M to clean up hundreds of oil wells 
https://apnews.com/article/biden-travel-new-orleans-climate-and-environment-
bbe808df98e65085eda9018b32cac29a 
 
Post-Gazette: High gas prices won’t put the brakes on Memorial Day travel 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/05/26/memorial-day-2022-travel-aaa-gas-
prices-covid-19-pandemic-drivers-traffic-roads/stories/202205250074 
 
Wall Street Journal: Natural-Gas Prices Surge as Summer Cooling Season Switches On 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/natural-gas-prices-surge-as-summer-cooling-season-switches-on-
11653537481?mod=hp_lead_pos1 
 
Bloomberg: Natural Gas Tops $9 in US as Supply Crunch Concerns Mount 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-25/natural-gas-tops-9-in-the-us-as-supply-crunch-
concerns-mount 
 
Reuters: Global LNG markets brace for unknowns ahead of winter 
https://www.reuters.com/markets/commodities/global-lng-markets-brace-unknowns-ahead-winter-
2022-05-26/ 
 
Reuters: U.S. Oil investors back energy transition plans at shareholder meetings 
https://www.reuters.com/markets/us/us-oil-investors-back-energy-transition-plans-shareholder-
meetings-2022-05-25/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Infrastructure plan: $33 million to clean up hundreds of oil wells in Pennsylvania and 
other states 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/05/26/infrastructure-plan-33-million-to-clean-up-
hundreds-of-oil-wells-in-pennsylvania-and-other-states/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Times Observer: View Invasive Species Documentary at Audubon June 3 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2022/05/view-invasive-species-documentary-at-
audubon-june-3/ 
 
AP: WVa governor being treated for possible Lyme disease 
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https://apnews.com/article/covid-health-west-virginia-wheeling-lyme-disease-
9d4dbe6c985a79f2991a409da88074ac 
 
WJAC: Protecting your pets from tick-borne diseases  
https://wjactv.com/news/local/protecting-your-pets-from-tick-borne-diseases 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Eldred Borough Water Authority issues boil water notice 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/eldred-bTimes Observer: orough-water-authority-issues-boil-
water-notice/article_71f0219b-ecc5-5630-9380-5209b1e6e7ee.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Ford Focus finally removed from French Creek 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/ford-focus-finally-removed-from-french-
creek/article_056fc274-dc66-11ec-98a1-fb09dafa9e1b.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh City Council gives preliminary approval for lead safety fund  
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/05/25/pittsburgh-city-council-gives-preliminary-
approval-lead-safety-trust-fund-american-rescue-plan-law/stories/202205250124  
 
WESA: Pittsburgh officials want the city's other water companies to be as transparent as PWSA 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-05-25/pittsburgh-officials-want-the-citys-other-water-
companies-to-be-as-transparent-as-pwsa 
 
Herald-Standard: SPWA announces Jefferson shut-off 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/spwa-announces-jefferson-shut-
off/article_a70234bd-c590-573e-8c70-d7d7da881ea9.html 
 
Scranton Times:  Sewer pipe upgrades start in Scranton and Dunmore 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/sewer-pipe-upgrades-start-in-scranton-
dunmore/article_e4a34282-4461-5a76-b1f0-ca9208f8398a.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Stream Maintenance Bills Clear Pennsylvania House Committee 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/stream-maintenance-bills-clear-
pennsylvania-house-committee/article_8a86b3ae-dc35-11ec-827b-9f55956ebcad.html 
 
Reading Eagle: 2 area Christian schools raise $10,000 for clean water 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/05/25/2-area-christian-schools-raise-10000-for-clean-water/ 
 
abc27: HIA levee project wins national engineering recognition 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/hia-levee-project-wins-national-engineering-
recognition/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Owlett, Pickett’s flood prevention bills receive committee approval 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/owlett-pickett-s-flood-prevention-bills-receive-
committee-approval/article_b245071e-e689-5dc5-a058-3af1d2a5bcc3.html  
 
Miscellaneous 

https://apnews.com/article/covid-health-west-virginia-wheeling-lyme-disease-9d4dbe6c985a79f2991a409da88074ac
https://apnews.com/article/covid-health-west-virginia-wheeling-lyme-disease-9d4dbe6c985a79f2991a409da88074ac
https://wjactv.com/news/local/protecting-your-pets-from-tick-borne-diseases
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/eldred-borough-water-authority-issues-boil-water-notice/article_71f0219b-ecc5-5630-9380-5209b1e6e7ee.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/eldred-borough-water-authority-issues-boil-water-notice/article_71f0219b-ecc5-5630-9380-5209b1e6e7ee.html
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/ford-focus-finally-removed-from-french-creek/article_056fc274-dc66-11ec-98a1-fb09dafa9e1b.html
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/ford-focus-finally-removed-from-french-creek/article_056fc274-dc66-11ec-98a1-fb09dafa9e1b.html
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/05/25/pittsburgh-city-council-gives-preliminary-approval-lead-safety-trust-fund-american-rescue-plan-law/stories/202205250124
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/05/25/pittsburgh-city-council-gives-preliminary-approval-lead-safety-trust-fund-american-rescue-plan-law/stories/202205250124
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-05-25/pittsburgh-officials-want-the-citys-other-water-companies-to-be-as-transparent-as-pwsa
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2022-05-25/pittsburgh-officials-want-the-citys-other-water-companies-to-be-as-transparent-as-pwsa
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/spwa-announces-jefferson-shut-off/article_a70234bd-c590-573e-8c70-d7d7da881ea9.html
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/spwa-announces-jefferson-shut-off/article_a70234bd-c590-573e-8c70-d7d7da881ea9.html
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/sewer-pipe-upgrades-start-in-scranton-dunmore/article_e4a34282-4461-5a76-b1f0-ca9208f8398a.html
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/sewer-pipe-upgrades-start-in-scranton-dunmore/article_e4a34282-4461-5a76-b1f0-ca9208f8398a.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/stream-maintenance-bills-clear-pennsylvania-house-committee/article_8a86b3ae-dc35-11ec-827b-9f55956ebcad.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm_life/conservation/stream-maintenance-bills-clear-pennsylvania-house-committee/article_8a86b3ae-dc35-11ec-827b-9f55956ebcad.html
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/05/25/2-area-christian-schools-raise-10000-for-clean-water/
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/hia-levee-project-wins-national-engineering-recognition/
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/hia-levee-project-wins-national-engineering-recognition/
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/owlett-pickett-s-flood-prevention-bills-receive-committee-approval/article_b245071e-e689-5dc5-a058-3af1d2a5bcc3.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/owlett-pickett-s-flood-prevention-bills-receive-committee-approval/article_b245071e-e689-5dc5-a058-3af1d2a5bcc3.html


 
Environmental Health News: Peter Dykstra: Forgotten history 
https://www.ehn.org/american-environmental-law-2657360622/mckinleys-laws 
 
Environmental Health News: Derrick Z. Jackson: Roe v. Wade draft bodes ill for air, wetlands and the EPA 
https://www.ehn.org/supreme-court-environmental-2657356106.html 
 
New York Times: The Rise and Fall of America’s Environmentalist Underground 
https://www.nytimes.com/2022/05/26/magazine/earth-liberation-front-joseph-mahmoud-dibee.html  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Are tent caterpillars in your backyard? Here's what you need to know about 
them 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home_garden/are-tent-caterpillars-in-your-backyard-heres-what-
you-need-to-know-about-them/article_821ce722-db65-11ec-aa52-f7ea3459b20b.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Conservation Corner: Why are they working my road again? 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/conservation-corner-why-are-they-working-my-road-
again/article_24e795de-8def-5fed-822c-ebe25976c26a.html  
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